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Queens, NY, June 4, 2012 – NYS Senator Joseph Addabbo presents Frank Dardani, President of the
Ozone Tudor Civic Association, with a proclamation from the New York State Senate honoring the
community of Ozone Park on its 130th Anniversary. To celebrate the anniversary, Addabbo sponsored a
pizza party for the residents attending the civic meeting.

 

Follow Senator Addabbo online at http://addabbo@nysenate.gov or on Facebook at 'Senator Joe
Addabbo'.
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